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Summary of the meeting of December 14, 2005

1.
Report of the Chair of the Working Group to Study a Scale of Quota Assessments

Ambassador Joshua Sears, Permanent Representative of The Bahamas and Chair of the Working Group to Study a Scale of Quota Assessments, gave an extensive presentation on the outcome of the Working Group’s efforts and on its proposal (CP/CAAP-2810/05 and CP/CAAP-2806/05, respectively).  For its part, the delegation of Mexico read aloud its note dated December 12, 2005, addressed to the Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs, in which he stated his Government’s position on the matter (CP/CAAP-2807/05 corr. 1).  The Brazilian delegation gave an extensive presentation, which was distributed with the classification CP/CAAP-2809/05.  Several delegations also took the floor to thank the Group Chair for his presentation of the report and to offer alternative proposals. 
Having been unable to reach a consensus and thus adopt a decision, the Committee decided to report to the Permanent Council on the outcome of the meeting.  It also requested the Chair of the Working Group to Study a Scale of Quota Assessments to present his report to the Council, emphasizing that it accurately described the efforts of the Working Group.

� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP15506E03�








